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Thursday 12th September 2019 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 1 Brickies Club LEGO Workshop Thursday 26th September 2019 

Within the next three weeks Year 1 children will be completing work in relation to the “The Three Little Pigs “story during their 

English lessons. To celebrate the topic we are very excited to announce that we will be having a very special visit from a 

company called Brickies Club on Thursday 26th September. During the LEGO building workshop, the children will be visually 

exposed to a story and then presented with several building challenges which link with the story.  Brickies will provide the 

children with bundles of positive encouragement in order for the children to be as creative as possible as there will be ‘no right 

or wrong way to build’. 

In order to cover the cost of the visit, we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £7 per child.  This is a voluntary contribution 
and if insufficient funds are not received, unfortunately the workshop will have to be cancelled.  Please return your contribution 
in a named envelope by Friday 20th September.   
 
If you have any questions about the Brickies Club visit, please speak to a member of the Year 1 team.  We thank you for your 

continued support. 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs Borsuk, Mrs Hodges and Mrs Botha 

Year 1 Teaching Team 

 

Year 1 Brickies Club LEGO Workshop Thursday 26th September 2019 

Child’s name _______________________________________________________________Class __________________________ 

[ ] I give permission for my child to attend Brickies Club on Thursday 26th September 2019 and I confirm I have enclosed £7:00 
 
[ ] I do not give permission for my child to attend Brickies Club on Thursday 26th September 2019. 
 

Signed: …………………………………………………….. (Parent/Carer) Date: ……………………………………..... 

Please return to the class teacher by Friday 20th September 
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